
 
September 12, 2012 

Attn: DPA 

9200 Montgomery Rd., Bldg. C, Ste. 11A 

Cincinnati, OH  45242 

Dear DPA, 

Pitt Plastics is proud to announce that effective September 11, 2012, we have been acquired by 

Inteplast Group, one of the largest flexible packaging manufacturers in the world with manufacturing 

facilities throughout North America and Asia. This acquisition will significantly increase our presence in 

the Jan/San, Foodservice and Healthcare market segments.  Further, it will greatly enhance our portfolio 

of products, brand names, services, and global resource maximization capabilities. The result will be 

more energy and resources focused on you, our valued customers.  Please visit www.inteplast.com for 

details about our new organization.  

Over the next few months we will be implementing our transition plan, which will address changes in 

our company name, contract information, customer service, and payables/receivables processes. 

Information on these upcoming changes and others will be clearly communicated on a weekly basis. Let 

us assure you, this transition will in no way disrupt our working relationship.  

In the meantime, please continue to communicate with our company in your present manner. Our 

commitment to quality and customer service remains the same.  

If you have any questions or concerns on the acquisition, please do not hesitate to contact either of us 

at 800-835-0366 x 5713, Randy Orscheln (randyo@pittplastics.com) or 800-896-3222 x 8065, Ronnie 

Chang (rchang@inteplast.com).  

We are very excited about the many growth opportunities afforded to us by joining the Inteplast Group 

and look forward to strengthening our business relationship.  

Sincerely,  

Randy Orscheln    Ronnie Chang       

      

Vice President of Sales General Manager/A.V.P. 

Pitt Plastics  Jan/San Unit, IBS Division  

 Inteplast Group 

http://www.inteplast.com/
mailto:randyo@pittplastics.com

